
Griffin Family Nature Preserve 
Meeting Minutes for October 27, 2005 

Present at the Meeting: 
Pat Casey, Jim Owens, Joe Asbrock  

Topics Discussed: 
• Reviewed meeting minutes from September 22, 2005 
• Wildflowers looked great, may want Bo to add flowers right up to hiking 

trail during next planting. 
• Headwall funding approved. Adletta to start job soon. 
• Trees from Sayers needed in a couple areas. 
• Eagle Scout bridge project completion discussed.  

o All positive comments 
o Project was good enhancement to pond area 

• Additional Boy Scout projects encouraged 
o Kevin Teran’s plant identification and signage approved 
o James Owens’ rough trail installation and overall trail mapping 

approved 
o Possibly a small campsite next to parking lot and/or additional trees 

along Wyscarver. 
• Joe Asbrock discussed NRCS rep to help with wildlife and natural 

vegetation maintenance. For example, removal of honeysuckle and tree-
of-heaven (ailanthus). Possible monetary assistance also. 

• Joe has Cub Scout den building ‘Duck Boxes’. One potential location 
would be in the pond. 

 

Action Items: 
• Maintenance to install plastic cover on signboard & post guidelines. 
• Maintenance to make and install 12”x20” Horncastle signboard & post 

guidelines. 
• Joe Asbrock to contact NRCS rep. 
• Jim Owens to contact George Cummings regarding duck box.  
• Adletta to install headwall. 

Next Meeting: 
November 17, 2005 6:00 PM 
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